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Provo	City	Corporation	as	the	lead	entity	for	the	Utah	Valley	HOME	
Consortium	

Public	Hearing	inviting	input	for	the	development	of	HOME‐American	
Rescue	Plan	Program	

Provo City as the lead entity in the Utah Valley Home Consortium is opening a comment period 
beginning February 14, 2023, and ending March 6, 2023, to invite input for the HOME-ARP 
(American Recovery Plan) plan.  The U.S. Housing and Urban Development (HUD), through the 
American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 allocated to Provo City $5,144,957 in HOME American Rescue 
Plan (HOME-ARP) funds to assist persons experiencing homelessness, at risk of homelessness, 
persons fleeing or attempting to flee domestic violence, sexual assault, or human trafficking and 
other vulnerable populations as defined in HUD Notice CPD-21-10(4)(A).   All citizens, partner 
agencies, as well as other interested parties are encouraged to attend the public hearing or 
comment as described below to provide their input into the development of this plan. 

Notice is hereby given that Provo City will hold Public Hearings on Tuesday February 14, 2023, to 
obtain input on the HOME-ARP Plan for the Utah Valley HOME consortium.  

The meeting will be conducted in-person starting at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Provo 
City Center, 445 West Center Street. The meetings will be available to the public for live broadcast 
and on-demand viewing at: youtube.com/provocitycouncil and facebook.com/provocouncil. To 
comment you can attend the meeting in person or call in to 346-248-7799. Enter Meeting 872 4405 
6424 and press #. Using a computer, visit zoom.us with Meeting ID: 076421.   When asked for a 
participant ID, press #. Once connected, press *9 to indicate that you would like to comment. For 
more information regarding how to comment in the electronic meeting, visit agendas.provo.org and 
click on the meeting agenda. 

You may also send written comments to: Provo City Corporation at 445 West Center, Provo, Utah 
84601, c/o: Community Grants Administrator; or by email to: mmcnalley@provo.org. All comments 
must be received by March 6, 2023, to be considered in the formulation of the HOME-ARP plan.  

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals who wish to attend and 
participate who need special assistance should contact the Redevelopment staff at least 48 hours 
prior to the meeting at 801-852-6160. The facility is a handicapped accessible building.  If you are 
deaf or hard of hearing you may dial 711 for relay services from RelayUtah.  Any non-English 
speaking persons requiring special assistance should contact staff at least 48 hours prior to the 
meeting.  Si	usted	desea	asistir	a	esta	audiencia	pública	y	necesita	interpretación,	debe	llamar	al	
teléfono	801‐852‐6168	por	lo	menos	48	horas	antes	del	inicio	de	la	audiencia.		Si	tiene	alguna	
discapacidad	auditiva	puede	llamar	al	teléfono	888‐346‐3162	para	recibir	ayuda	a	través	de	
RelayUtah.  The City promotes fair housing and makes all programs available to low- and moderate-
income families and individuals regardless of age, race, color, religion, gender, national origin, 
sexual preference, marital status, familial status, disability, or source of income. 


